
Barcelona Home Owners 
Pool Access 

Beginning June 23rd, pool access will be restricted to pool 

card only. We understand the gate code has been shared with 

nonresidents so it will be changed and not distributed again. 

 

 If you do not have a pool card, request one through the 

website at BarcelonaHOA.com prior to 6/16 and we will 

physically pick up and deliver a pool card to you prior to the 

6/23 cut off date. 

 

To ensure we pick up all requested pool cards, we are asking 

that any Owner or Resident who has requested a pool card 

and has not yet received it complete the following info: 

 

1. Pool card requested date___________ 

2. Name:_______________________ 

3. Address:_____________________ 

 

Completed forms should be delivered to  Sandeep Mishra 

6613 Fortuna Ln., McKinney TX. no later than 6/17/2017. 

Thank you 

Barcelona Advisory Board 

http://barcelonahoa.com/

